John Marshall Definer Of A Nation English
Edition
Getting the books john marshall definer of a nation english edition now is not
type of inspiring means. You could not only going in the same way as ebook heap
or library or borrowing from your friends to entry them. This is an agreed easy
means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This online proclamation john
marshall definer of a nation english edition can be one of the options to
accompany you later having extra time.
It will not waste your time. give a positive response me, the e-book will
categorically declare you supplementary event to read. Just invest little
mature to gain access to this on-line message john marshall definer of a nation
english edition as without difficulty as review them wherever you are now.

Magna Carta Uncovered Anthony Arlidge 2014-10-30 2015 marks the 800th
anniversary of the grant at Runnymede of Magna Carta.The story of how Magna
Carta came into being ,and has been interpreted since, and its impact on
individual rights and constitutional developments has more twists and turns
than any work of historical fiction. The authors bring their wide legal
experience and forensic skills to uncover the original meaning of the liberties
enshrined in Magna Carta, and to trace their development in later centuries up
to the drafting of the Constitution of the United States of America. By
providing that the powers of the King were not unlimited, the Charter was
groundbreaking, yet it was also a conservative document, following the form of
Anglo-Saxon charters and seeking to return government to the ways of the Norman
kings. This book tells the enthralling, ultimately inspirational, story of
Magna Carta in a concise and readable fashion and will captivate laymen and
lawyers alike.
The Age of Strict Construction Peter Zavodnyik 2007-10-01 The Age of Strict
Construction explores the growth of the federal government's power and
influence between 1789 and 1861, and the varying reactions of Americans to that
growth.
John Marshall Richard Brookhiser 2018-11-13 The life of John Marshall, Founding
Father and America's premier chief justice In 1801, a genial and brilliant
Revolutionary War veteran and politician became the fourth chief justice of the
United States. He would hold the post for 34 years (still a record), expounding
the Constitution he loved. Before he joined the Supreme Court, it was the
weakling of the federal government, lacking in dignity and clout. After he
died, it could never be ignored again. Through three decades of dramatic cases
involving businessmen, scoundrels, Native Americans, and slaves, Marshall
defended the federal government against unruly states, established the Supreme
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Court's right to rebuke Congress or the president, and unleashed the power of
American commerce. For better and for worse, he made the Supreme Court a pillar
of American life. In John Marshall, award-winning biographer Richard Brookhiser
vividly chronicles America's greatest judge and the world he made.
Gibbons v. Ogden, Law, and Society in the Early Republic Thomas H. Cox
2009-08-25 Gibbons v. Ogden, Law, and Society in the Early Republic examines a
landmark decision in American jurisprudence, the first Supreme Court case to
deal with the thorny legal issue of interstate commerce. Decided in 1824,
Gibbons v. Ogden arose out of litigation between owners of rival steamboat
lines over passenger and freight routes between the neighboring states of New
York and New Jersey. But what began as a local dispute over the right to ferry
the paying public from the New Jersey shore to New York City soon found its way
into John Marshall’s court and constitutional history. The case is consistently
ranked as one of the twenty most significant Supreme Court decisions and is
still taught in constitutional law courses, cited in state and federal cases,
and quoted in articles on constitutional, business, and technological history.
Gibbons v. Ogden initially attracted enormous public attention because it
involved the development of a new and sensational form of technology. To early
Americans, steamboats were floating symbols of progress—cheaper and quicker
transportation that could bring goods to market and refinement to the
backcountry. A product of the rough-and-tumble world of nascent capitalism and
legal innovation, the case became a landmark decision that established the
supremacy of federal regulation of interstate trade, curtailed states’ rights,
and promoted a national market economy. The case has been invoked by
prohibitionists, New Dealers, civil rights activists, and social conservatives
alike in debates over federal regulation of issues ranging from labor standards
to gun control. This lively study fills in the social and political context in
which the case was decided—the colorful and fascinating personalities, the
entrepreneurial spirit of the early republic, and the technological
breakthroughs that brought modernity to the masses.
John Marshall Harlow Giles Unger 2014-09-30 A soul-stirring biography of John
Marshall, the young republic's great chief justice, who led the Supreme Court
to power and brought law and order to the nation
The Great Chief Justice Charles F. Hobson 1996 "John Marshall remains one of
the towering figures in the landscape of American law. From the Revolution to
the age of Jackson, he played a critical role in defining the "province of the
judiciary" and the constitutional limits of legislative action. In this
masterly study, Charles Hobson clarifies the coherence and thrust of Marshall's
jurisprudence while keeping in sight the man as well as the jurist." "Hobson
argues that contrary to his critics, Marshall was no ideologue intent upon
appropriating the lawmaking powers of Congress. Rather, he was deeply committed
to a principled jurisprudence that was based on a steadfast devotion to a
"science of law" richly steeped in the common law tradition. As Hobson shows,
such jurisprudence governed every aspect of Marshall's legal philosophy and
court opinions, including his understanding of judicial review." "The chief
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justice, Hobson contends, did not invent judicial review (as many have claimed)
but consolidated its practice by adapting common law methods to the needs of a
new nation. In practice, his use of judicial review was restrained, employed
almost exclusively against acts of the state legislatures. Ultimately, he
wielded judicial review to prevent the states from undermining the power of a
national government still struggling to establish sovereignty at home and
respect abroad."--BOOK JACKET.Title Summary field provided by Blackwell North
America, Inc. All Rights Reserved
The Imperial Republic James G. Wilson 2018-02-06 This title was first published
in 2002. The Imperial Republic addresses the enduring relationship that the
American constitution has with the concept of empire . Early activists
frequently used the word to describe the nation they wished to create through
revolution and later reform. The book examines what the Framers of the
Constitution meant when they used the term empire and what such self-conscious
empire building tells Americans about the underlying goals of their
constitutional system. Utilizing the author’s extensive research from colonial
times to the turn of the twentieth century, the book concludes that imperial
ambition has profoundly influenced American constitutional law, theory and
politics. It uses several analytical techniques to ascertain the multiple
meanings of such fundamental words as empire and republic and demonstrates that
such concepts have at least four levels of meaning. Relying on numerous
examples, it further concludes that American leaders frequently (even proudly)
used the word with some of its most domineering implications.
The Encyclopedia of American Law David Andrew Schultz 2009-01-01 There's an old
saying: Ignorance of the law is no excuse for breaking it. Yet for most people
What Kind of Nation James F. Simon 2012-02-21 What Kind of Nation is a riveting
account of the bitter and protracted struggle between two titans of the early
republic over the power of the presidency and the independence of the
judiciary. The clash between fellow Virginians (and second cousins) Thomas
Jefferson and John Marshall remains the most decisive confrontation between a
president and a chief justice in American history. Fought in private as well as
in full public view, their struggle defined basic constitutional relationships
in the early days of the republic and resonates still in debates over the role
of the federal government vis-à-vis the states and the authority of the Supreme
Court to interpret laws. Jefferson was a strong advocate of states' rights who
distrusted the power of the federal government. He believed that the
Constitution defined federal authority narrowly and left most governmental
powers to the states. He was suspicious of the Federalist-dominated Supreme
Court, whose members he viewed as partisan promoters of their political views
at the expense of Jefferson's Republicans. When he became president, Jefferson
attempted to correct the Court's bias by appointing Republicans to the Court.
He also supported an unsuccessful impeachment of Federalist Supreme Court
Justice Samuel Chase. Marshall believed in a strong federal government and was
convinced that an independent judiciary offered the best protection for the
Constitution and the nation. After he was appointed by Federalist President
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John Adams to be chief justice in 1801 (only a few weeks before Jefferson
succeeded Adams), he issued one far-reaching opinion after another. Beginning
with the landmark decision Marbury v. Madison in 1803, and through many cases
involving states' rights, impeachment, treason, and executive privilege,
Marshall established the Court as the final arbiter of the Constitution and the
authoritative voice for the constitutional supremacy of the federal government
over the states. As Marshall's views prevailed, Jefferson became increasingly
bitter, certain that the Court was suffocating the popular will. But Marshall's
carefully reasoned rulings endowed the Court with constitutional authority even
as they expanded the power of the federal government, paving the way for later
Court decisions sanctioning many pivotal laws of the modern era, such as those
of the New Deal, the Great Society, and the Civil Rights Act of 1964. In a
fascinating description of the treason trial of Jefferson's former vice
president, Aaron Burr, James F. Simon shows how Marshall rebuffed President
Jefferson's claim of executive privilege. That decision served as precedent for
a modern Supreme Court ruling rejecting President Nixon's claim that he did not
have to hand over the Watergate tapes. More than 150 years after Jefferson's
and Marshall's deaths, their words and achievements still reverberate in
constitutional debate and political battle. What Kind of Nation is a dramatic
rendering of a bitter struggle between two shrewd politicians and powerful
statesmen that helped create a United States.
The Life of George Washington John Marshall 1843
Empire of Liberty Gordon S. Wood 2009-10-28 The Oxford History of the United
States is by far the most respected multi-volume history of our nation. The
series includes three Pulitzer Prize winners, two New York Times bestsellers,
and winners of the Bancroft and Parkman Prizes. Now, in the newest volume in
the series, one of America's most esteemed historians, Gordon S. Wood, offers a
brilliant account of the early American Republic, ranging from 1789 and the
beginning of the national government to the end of the War of 1812. As Wood
reveals, the period was marked by tumultuous change in all aspects of American
life--in politics, society, economy, and culture. The men who founded the new
government had high hopes for the future, but few of their hopes and dreams
worked out quite as they expected. They hated political parties but parties
nonetheless emerged. Some wanted the United States to become a great fiscalmilitary state like those of Britain and France; others wanted the country to
remain a rural agricultural state very different from the European states.
Instead, by 1815 the United States became something neither group anticipated.
Many leaders expected American culture to flourish and surpass that of Europe;
instead it became popularized and vulgarized. The leaders also hope to see the
end of slavery; instead, despite the release of many slaves and the end of
slavery in the North, slavery was stronger in 1815 than it had been in 1789.
Many wanted to avoid entanglements with Europe, but instead the country became
involved in Europe's wars and ended up waging another war with the former
mother country. Still, with a new generation emerging by 1815, most Americans
were confident and optimistic about the future of their country. Named a New
York Times Notable Book, Empire of Liberty offers a marvelous account of this
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pivotal era when America took its first unsteady steps as a new and rapidly
expanding nation.
John Marshall Jean Edward Smith 2014-03-10 A New York Times Notable Book of
1996 It was in tolling the death of Supreme Court Chief Justice John Marshall
in 1835 that the Liberty Bell cracked, never to ring again. An apt symbol of
the man who shaped both court and country, whose life "reads like an early
history of the United States," as the Wall Street Journal noted, adding: Jean
Edward Smith "does an excellent job of recounting the details of Marshall's
life without missing the dramatic sweep of the history it encompassed." Working
from primary sources, Jean Edward Smith has drawn an elegant portrait of a
remarkable man. Lawyer, jurist, scholars; soldier, comrade, friend; and, most
especially, lover of fine Madeira, good food, and animated table talk: the
Marshall who emerges from these pages is noteworthy for his very human
qualities as for his piercing intellect, and, perhaps most extraordinary, for
his talents as a leader of men and a molder of consensus. A man of many parts,
a true son of the Enlightenment, John Marshall did much for his country, and
John Marshall: Definer of a Nation demonstrates this on every page.
Supreme Injustice Paul Finkelman 2018-01-08 In ruling after ruling, the three
most important pre–Civil War justices—Marshall, Taney, and Story—upheld
slavery. Paul Finkelman establishes an authoritative account of each justice’s
proslavery position, the reasoning behind his opposition to black freedom, and
the personal incentives that embedded racism ever deeper in American civic
life.
The Role of Circuit Courts in the Formation of United States Law in the Early
Republic David Lynch 2018-02-08 While scholars have rightly focused on the
importance of the landmark opinions of the United States Supreme Court and its
Chief Justice, John Marshall, in the rise in influence of the Court in the
Early Republic, the crucial role of the circuit courts in the development of a
uniform system of federal law across the nation has largely been ignored. This
book highlights the contribution of four Associate Justices (Washington,
Livingston, Story and Thompson) as presiding judges of their respective circuit
courts during the Marshall era, in order to establish that in those early years
federal law grew from the 'inferior courts' upwards rather than down from the
Supreme Court. It does so after a reading of over 1800 mainly circuit opinions
and over 2000 original letters, which reveal the sources of law upon which the
justices drew and their efforts through correspondence to achieve consistency
across the circuits. The documents examined present insights into momentous
social, political and economic issues facing the Union and demonstrate how
these justices dealt with them on circuit. Particular attention is paid to the
different ways in which each justice contributed to the shaping of United
States law on circuit and on the Court and in the case of Justices Livingston
and Thompson also during their time on the New York State Supreme Court.
Marine Insurance Merkin, Rob 2021-11-30 This authoritative work forms a
comprehensive examination of the legal and historical context of marine
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insurance, providing a detailed overview of the events and factors leading to
its codification in the Marine Insurance Act 1906. It investigates the
development of the legal principles and case law that underpin the Act to
reveal how successful this codification truly was, and to demonstrate how these
historical precedents remain relevant to marine insurance law to this day.
A Refugee at Hanover Tavern The Hanover Tavern Foundation 2013-10-29 An account
of life on the home front written by a Southern woman trying to survive the
daily struggles of the Civil War. The Hanover Tavern outside Richmond was a
place of refuge during the Civil War. Life at the Tavern was not always safe as
residents weathered frequent Union cavalry raids on nearby railroads, bridges,
and farms. Margaret Copland Brown Wight and some of her family braved the war
at the Tavern from 1862 until 1865 in the company of a small community of
refugees. She kept a diary to document each hardship and every blessing—a day
of rain after weeks of drought, news of her sons fighting in the Confederate
armies, or word from her daughter caught behind enemy lines. Wight’s diary,
discovered more than a century after the war, is a vital voice from a time of
tumult. Join the Hanover Tavern Foundation as the diary is presented here for
the first time. Includes photos
The Safest Shield Igor Judge 2015-11-19 This selection of lectures, essays and
speeches by Lord Judge, nearly all written when he was Lord Chief Justice of
England and Wales, brings together his analysis of a wide range of topics which
underpin the administration of justice and the rule of law. Apart from a few
personal reflections, the discussion ranges from the development of our
constitutional arrangements to matters of continuing constitutional
uncertainty, with observations about different aspects of the court process and
the discharge of judicial responsibilities. Based on Lord Judge's experience in
the law and a deep interest in history, this selection offers sometimes
uncomfortable, sometimes amusing, but always stimulating reading, and will
provoke thoughtful reflection on and better understanding of the arrangements
by which we are governed and the practical application of the rule of law.
Romantic Reveries W. F. Moquin 2019-07-15 The time has come for Christianity to
make a complete break with the burden of Christendom. It was the malfeasance of
the latter that gave us secular society and opened the way for government to
become the god of modernity. It’s also time for humanity to become less
optimistic about its own potential for perfect solutions to everything.
FDR and Chief Justice Hughes James F. Simon 2012-02-07 By the author of
acclaimed books on the bitter clashes between Jefferson and Chief Justice
Marshall on the shaping of the nation’s constitutional future, and between
Lincoln and Chief Justice Taney over slavery, secession, and the presidential
war powers. Roosevelt and Chief Justice Hughes's fight over the New Deal was
the most critical struggle between an American president and a chief justice in
the twentieth century. The confrontation threatened the New Deal in the middle
of the nation’s worst depression. The activist president bombarded the
Democratic Congress with a fusillade of legislative remedies that shut down
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insolvent banks, regulated stocks, imposed industrial codes, rationed
agricultural production, and employed a quarter million young men in the
Civilian Conservation Corps. But the legislation faced constitutional
challenges by a conservative bloc on the Court determined to undercut the
president. Chief Justice Hughes often joined the Court’s conservatives to
strike down major New Deal legislation. Frustrated, FDR proposed a Courtpacking plan. His true purpose was to undermine the ability of the life-tenured
Justices to thwart his popular mandate. Hughes proved more than a match for
Roosevelt in the ensuing battle. In grudging admiration for Hughes, FDR said
that the Chief Justice was the best politician in the country. Despite the
defeat of his plan, Roosevelt never lost his confidence and, like Hughes, never
ceded leadership. He outmaneuvered isolationist senators, many of whom had
opposed his Court-packing plan, to expedite aid to Great Britain as the Allies
hovered on the brink of defeat. He then led his country through World War II.
The Dakota Sioux Experience at Flandreau and Pipestone Indian Schools Cynthia
Leanne Landrum 2019-03 "'The Dakota Sioux Experience at Flandreau and Pipestone
Indian Schools' illuminates the relationship of the Dakota Sioux community to
the schools and larger region, as well as their long-term effort to maintain
their role as Caretakers of the "sacred citadel" of their people."-How Many Judges Does it Take to Make a Supreme Court? John V. Orth 2006 Through
six accessible essays, the author invites students of the law to look beyond
accepted American legal practices. One learns why appellate courts always have
an odd number of judges, why the power of judges depends partly on accurate
court reporting and unitary, opinions of the court, how common law rules can be
unconstitutional, and many other pressing legal issues.
Madison V. Marshall Guy Padula 2002-03 Popular Sovereignty or Natural Law? At a
time of constitutional crisis in the American body politic, Guy Padula's timely
and stimulating new work explores whether the answers to today's heated
political debate can be found by scrutinizing the past. In Madison v. Marshall
Padula turns the spotlight on the interpretive intent of America's Founding
Fathers to discover if the consent of the people or the rule of justice
triumphs. Comparing the constitutional theories of the Founding generation's
two preeminent constitutional authorities, Padula shatters the Originalist myth
that Madison and Marshall shared a compatible constitutional jurisprudence. He
concludes that the meaning of the Constitution has been contested from the
outset. This is essential reading for legal scholars, political scientists and
historians seeking to learn more about the fundamental nature of U.S. law and
how it should be interpreted.
George Washington's Religion Stephen J. Vicchio 2019-09-17 In this book,
Professor Stephen Vicchio gives a comprehensive analysis of the religious
beliefs of the first president of the United States, George Washington. After
discussing Washington's early religious life in the Anglican and Episcopal
churches, Professor Vicchio goes on to analyze Washington's views on God, the
Bible, religious toleration, ethics and virtue, prayer, and whether or not
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America was established as a Christian nation, as well as his understanding of
the problem of evil and the afterlife.
Watching Slavery Joe Lockard 2008 How did witnesses of slavery relate their
experiences and what effect did their reports have? This book examines travel
accounts, fictions, poetry, and legal texts to analyze direct and indirect
encounters with slavery in the antebellum United States. It discusses the
rhetorical politics of British and American, and black and white, observations
of slavery. The discussion raises critical questions about the role of witness
and its link with political action, both in antebellum and contemporary
America.
Clash Jon Marshall 2022 Clash describes the powerful political, technological,
economic, and social forces that shape the relationship between presidents and
the press and how that relationship shapes public opinion. Jon Marshall argues
that the press now faces new threats and must grow stronger: American democracy
depends on it.
John Marshall and the Heroic Age of the Supreme Court R. Kent Newmyer
2007-04-01 John Marshall (1755--1835) was arguably the most important judicial
figure in American history. As the fourth chief justice of the United States
Supreme Court, serving from 1801 to1835, he helped move the Court from the
fringes of power to the epicenter of constitutional government. His great
opinions in cases like Marbury v. Madison and McCulloch v. Maryland are still
part of the working discourse of constitutional law in America. Drawing on a
new and definitive edition of Marshall's papers, R. Kent Newmyer combines
engaging narrative with new historiographical insights in a fresh
interpretation of John Marshall's life in the law. More than the summation of
Marshall's legal and institutional accomplishments, Newmyer's impressive study
captures the nuanced texture of the justice's reasoning, the complexity of his
mature jurisprudence, and the affinities and tensions between his system of law
and the transformative age in which he lived. It substantiates Oliver Wendell
Holmes Jr.'s view of Marshall as the most representative figure in American
law.
American Nations Colin Woodard 2012-09-25 • A New Republic Best Book of the
Year • The Globalist Top Books of the Year • Winner of the Maine Literary Award
for Non-fiction • Particularly relevant in understanding who voted for who in
this presidential election year, this is an endlessly fascinating look at
American regionalism and the eleven “nations” that continue to shape North
America According to award-winning journalist and historian Colin Woodard,
North America is made up of eleven distinct nations, each with its own unique
historical roots. In American Nations he takes readers on a journey through the
history of our fractured continent, offering a revolutionary and revelatory
take on American identity, and how the conflicts between them have shaped our
past and continue to mold our future. From the Deep South to the Far West, to
Yankeedom to El Norte, Woodard (author of American Character: A History of the
Epic Struggle Between Individual Liberty and the Common Good) reveals how each
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region continues to uphold its distinguishing ideals and identities today, with
results that can be seen in the composition of the U.S. Congress or on the
county-by-county election maps of any hotly contested election in our history.
Agony and Eloquence Daniel L. Mallock 2016-02-02 A political historian examines
the vital friendship and rivalry of two American Founding Fathers against the
backdrop of the French revolution. Agony and Eloquence is the story of the
greatest friendship in American history and the revolutionary times in which it
was made, ruined, and finally renewed. In the wake of Washington’s retirement,
longtime friends Thomas Jefferson and John Adams came to represent the opposing
political forces struggling to shape America’s future. Adams’s victory in the
presidential election of 1796 brought Jefferson into his administration, but as
a conflicted and confrontational vice president. The bloody Republican
revolution in France finally brought their political differences to a bitter
pitch. In Mallock’s take on this fascinating period, French foreign policy and
revolutionary developments—from the fall of the Bastille to the fall of the
Jacobins and the rise of Napoleon—form an illuminating counterpoint to events
and relationships in Philadelphia and Washington.
Antonin Scalia and American Constitutionalism Edward A. Purcell, Jr. 2020
"Antonin Scalia and American Constitutionalism is a critical study of Justice
Antonin Scalia's jurisprudence, his work on the U.S. Supreme Court, and his
significance for an understanding of American constitutionalism. After tracing
Scalia's emergence as a hero of the political right and his opposition to many
of the decisions of the Warren Court, this book examines his general
jurisprudential theory of originalism and textualism, arguing that he failed to
produce either the objective method he claimed or the "correct" constitutional
results he promised. Focusing on his judicial performance over his thirty years
on the Court, the book examines his opinions on virtually all of the
constitutional issues he addressed, from fundamentals of structure to most
major constitutional provisions. The book argues that Scalia applied his
jurisprudential theories in inconsistent ways and often ignored, twisted, or
abandoned the interpretive methods he proclaimed, in most cases reaching
results that were consistent with "conservative" politics and the ideology of
the post-Reagan Republican Party. Most broadly, it argues that Scalia's
jurisprudence and career are particularly significant because they exemplifycontrary to his own persistent claims-three paramount characteristics of
American constitutionalism: the inherent inadequacy of "originalism" and other
formal interpretive methodologies to produce "correct" answers to controverted
constitutional questions; the relationship-particularly close in Scalia's casebetween constitutional interpretations on one hand and substantive personal and
political goals on the other; and the truly and unavoidably "living" nature of
American constitutionalism itself. As a historical matter, the book concludes,
Scalia stands as a towering figure of irony because his judicial career
disproved the central claims of his own jurisprudence"-John Randolph of Roanoke David Johnson 2012-05-07 One of the most eccentric and
accomplished politicians in all of American history, John Randolph (1773--1833)
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led a life marked by controversy. The long-serving Virginia congressman and
architect of southern conservatism grabbed headlines with his prescient
comments, public brawls, and clashes with every president from John Adams to
Andrew Jackson. The first biography of Randolph in nearly a century, John
Randolph of Roanoke provides a full account of the powerful Virginia planter's
hard-charging life and his impact on the formation of conservative politics.
The Randolph lineage loomed large in early America, and Randolph of Roanoke
emerged as one of the most visible -- and certainly the most bombastic -- among
his clan. A colorful orator with aristocratic manners, he entertained the House
of Representatives (and newspaper readers across the country) with three-hourlong speeches on subjects of political import, drawing from classical
references for his analogies, and famously pausing to gain "courage" from a
tumbler at his side. Adept at satire and uncensored in his verbal attacks
against colleagues, he invited challenges to duel from those he offended; in
1826, he and the then--secretary of state Henry Clay exchanged gunfire on the
banks of the Potomac. A small-government Jeffersonian in political tastes,
Randolph first entered Congress in 1799. As chairman of the powerful Ways and
Means Committee he memorably turned on President Jefferson, once and for all,
in 1805, believing his fellow Virginian to have compromised his republican
values. As a result, Randolph led the "Old Republicans," a faction that sought
to restrict the role of the federal government. In this rich biography, David
Johnson draws upon an impressive array of primary sources -- Randolph's
letters, speeches, and writings -- previously unavailable to scholars. John
Randolph of Roanoke tells the story of a young nation and the unique philosophy
of a southern lawmaker who defended America's agrarian tradition and reveled in
his own controversy.
Without Precedent Joel Richard Paul 2019-02-19 The remarkable story of John
Marshall who, as chief justice, statesman, and diplomat, played a pivotal role
in the founding of the United States. No member of America's Founding
Generation had a greater impact on the Constitution and the Supreme Court than
John Marshall, and no one did more to preserve the delicate unity of the
fledgling United States. From the nation's founding in 1776 and for the next
forty years, Marshall was at the center of every political battle. As Chief
Justice of the United States - the longest-serving in history - he established
the independence of the judiciary and the supremacy of the federal Constitution
and courts. As the leading Federalist in Virginia, he rivaled his cousin Thomas
Jefferson in influence. As a diplomat and secretary of state, he defended
American sovereignty against France and Britain, counseled President John
Adams, and supervised the construction of the city of Washington. D.C. This is
the astonishing true story of how a rough-cut frontiersman - born in Virginia
in 1755 and with little formal education - invented himself as one of the
nation's preeminent lawyers and politicians who then reinvented the
Constitution to forge a stronger nation. Without Precedent is the engrossing
account of the life and times of this exceptional man, who with cunning,
imagination, and grace shaped America's future as he held together the Supreme
Court, the Constitution, and the country itself.
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The Lawyers Who Made America Anthony Arlidge 2017-04-20 No other nation's
creation, both politically and socially, owes such a debt to lawyers as the
United States of America. This book traces the story of that creation through
the human lives of those who played important parts in it: amongst others, of
English lawyers who established the form of the original colonies; of the
Founding Fathers, who declared independence and created a Constitution; of
Abraham Lincoln, Woodrow Wilson, Justices of the Supreme Court and finally
Barack Obama. Even Richard Nixon features, if only as a reminder that even the
President is subject to the law. The author combines his wide legal experience
and engaging writing style to produce a book that will enthral lawyers and
laymen alike, giving perhaps a timely reminder of the importance of the rule of
law to American democracy.
Seriatim Scott Douglas Gerber 2000-10-01 Since ancient times, physicians have
believed that women are especially vulnerable to certain mental illnesses.
Contemporary research confirms that women are indeed more susceptible than men
to anxiety, depression, multiple personality, and eating disorders, and several
forms of what used to be called hysteria. Why are these disorders more
prevalent in women? Brant Wenegrat convincingly asserts that women's excess
risk stems from a lack of social power. He reviews women's social power from an
evolutionary and cross-cultural perspective and places mental disorders in the
context of evolution and societal organization. In this comprehensive look at
mental disorders commonly associated with women, Brant Wenegrat convincingly
asserts that women's excess risk stems from a lack of social power.
FDR Jean Edward Smith 2008-05-13 NATIONAL BESTSELLER - "A model presidential
biography... Now, at last, we have a biography that is right for the man" Jonathan Yardley, The Washington Post Book World One of today’s premier
biographers has written a modern, comprehensive, indeed ultimate book on the
epic life of Franklin Delano Roosevelt. In this superlative volume, Jean Edward
Smith combines contemporary scholarship and a broad range of primary source
material to provide an engrossing narrative of one of America’s greatest
presidents. This is a portrait painted in broad strokes and fine details. We
see how Roosevelt’ s restless energy, fierce intellect, personal magnetism, and
ability to project effortless grace permitted him to master countless
challenges throughout his life. Smith recounts FDR’s battles with polio and
physical disability, and how these experiences helped forge the resolve that
FDR used to surmount the economic turmoil of the Great Depression and the
wartime threat of totalitarianism. Here also is FDR’s private life depicted
with unprecedented candor and nuance, with close attention paid to the four
women who molded his personality and helped to inform his worldview: His
mother, Sara Delano Roosevelt, formidable yet ever supportive and tender; his
wife, Eleanor, whose counsel and affection were instrumental to FDR’s public
and individual achievements; Lucy Mercer, the great romantic love of FDR’s
life; and Missy LeHand, FDR’s longtime secretary, companion, and confidante,
whose adoration of her boss was practically limitless. Smith also tackles headon and in-depth the numerous failures and miscues of Roosevelt’ s public
career, including his disastrous attempt to reconstruct the Judiciary; the
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shameful internment of Japanese-Americans; and Roosevelt’s occasionally selfdefeating Executive overreach. Additionally, Smith offers a sensitive and
balanced assessment of Roosevelt’s response to the Holocaust, noting its
breakthroughs and shortcomings. Summing up Roosevelt’s legacy, Jean Smith
declares that FDR, more than any other individual, changed the relationship
between the American people and their government. It was Roosevelt who
revolutionized the art of campaigning and used the burgeoning mass media to
garner public support and allay fears. But more important, Smith gives us the
clearest picture yet of how this quintessential Knickerbocker aristocrat, a man
who never had to depend on a paycheck, became the common man’s president. The
result is a powerful account that adds fresh perspectives and draws profound
conclusions about a man whose story is widely known but far less well
understood. Written for the general reader and scholars alike, FDR is a
stunning biography in every way worthy of its subject.
Federal Anti-Indian Law: The Legal Entrapment of Indigenous Peoples Peter P.
d'Errico 2022-09-30 In this wide-ranging historical study of federal Indian
law—the field of U.S. law related to Native peoples—attorney and educator Peter
P. d'Errico argues that the U.S. government's assertion of absolute prerogative
and unlimited authority over Native peoples and their lands is actually a
suspension of law. Combining a deep theoretical analysis of the law with a
historical examination of its roots in Christian civilization, d'Errico
presents a close reading of foundational legal cases and raises the possibility
of revoking the doctrine of domination. The book's larger context is the
increasing frequency of Indigenous conflicts with nation-states around the
world as ecological crises caused by industrial extraction impinge drastically
on Indigenous peoples' existences. D'Errico's goal is to rethink the role of
law in the global order—to imagine an Indigenous nomos of the earth, an order
arising from peoples and places rather than the existing hegemony of states.
Courtwatchers Clare Cushman 2011-10-16 "In the first Supreme Court history told
primarily through eyewitness accounts from Court insiders, Clare Cushman
provides readers with a behind-the-scenes look at the people, practices, and
traditions that have shaped an American institution for more than two hundred
years. This entertaining and enlightening tour of the Supreme Court's colorful
personalities and inner workings will be of interest to all readers of American
political and legal history"-Commentaries on the Constitution of the United States Joseph Story 1833
The Genesis of America Jasper M. Trautsch 2018-08-31 The Genesis of America
investigates the ways in which US foreign policy contributed to the formation
of an American national consciousness. Interpreting American nationalism as a
process of external demarcation, Jasper M. Trautsch argues that, for a sense of
national self to emerge, the US needed to be disentangled from its most
important European reference points: Great Britain and France. As he shows,
foreign-policy makers could therefore promote American nationalism by provoking
foreign crises and wars with these countries, hereby creating external threats
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that would bind the fragile union together. By reconstructing how foreign
policy was thus used as a nation-building instrument, Trautsch provides an
answer to the puzzling question of how Americans - lacking a shared history and
culture of their own and justifying their claim for independent nationhood by
appeals to universal rights - could develop a sense of particularity after the
conclusion of the Revolutionary War.
A Dialogue Between Law and History Baosheng Zhang 2020-12-14 This book builds
on the success of the First International Conference on Facts and Evidence: A
Dialogue between Law and Philosophy (Shanghai, China, May 2016), which was cohosted by the Collaborative Innovation Center of Judicial Civilization (CICJC)
and East China Normal University. The Second International Conference on Facts
and Evidence: A Dialogue between Law and History was jointly organized by the
CICJC, the Institute of Evidence Law and Forensic Science (ELFS) at China
University of Political Science and Law (CUPL), and Peking University School of
Transnational Law (STL) in Shenzhen, China, on November 16–17, 2019.
Historians, legal scholars and legal practitioners share the same interest in
ascertaining the “truth” in their respective professional endeavors. It is
generally recognized that any historical study without truthful narration of
historical events is fiction and that any judicial trial without accurate factfinding is a miscarriage of justice. In both historical research and the
judicial process, practitioners are invariably called upon, before making any
arguments, to prove the underlying facts using evidence, regardless of how the
concept is defined or employed in different academic or practical contexts.
Thus, historians and legal professionals have respectively developed theories
and methodological tools to inform and explain the process of gathering
evidentiary proof. When lawyers and judges reconsider the facts of cases,
“questions of law” are actually a subset of “questions of fact,” and thus, the
legal interpretation process also involves questions of “historical fact.” The
book brings together more than twenty leading history and legal scholars from
around the world to explore a range of issues concerning the role of facts as
evidence in both disciplines. As such, the book is of enduring value to
historians, legal scholars and everyone interested in truth-seeking.
Faith, Force, and Reason David M. Beatty 2022-03-31 Faith, Force, and Reason
follows the evolution of the rule of law from its birth in the marshes of
Mesopotamia over 4,000 years ago to its battle against apartheid in South
Africa in the last twenty-five years. It is recounted through the voices of
emperors and kings, judges and jurists, and popes and philosophers who have
thought about what the rule of law is all about and how it works. All of law’s
most momentous achievements – Justinian’s Corpus Juris Civilis, the Magna
Carta, and the American Bill of Rights – and most celebrated advocates – Plato
and Aristotle, Cicero, Aquinas, Edward Coke, Hugo Grotius, and John Marshall –
are featured. So are law’s darkest moments: the trial of Socrates, the burning
and beheading of witches and heretics, the persecution of Jews, and the
proclamation of Lex Regia which legalized the dictatorial powers of Roman
emperors and medieval kings. Faith, Force, and Reason challenges readers to
think about the lessons of the history they have read. What does the rule of
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law mean in our own time? What does it demand of us as well as our political
leaders?
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